Neighbourhood Plan Review - Progress Update



At this unsettled time of many changes to the routines of our lives, the Neighbourhood Plan Review Group can offer you one area of continuity - work on the Neighbourhood Plan review continues regardless!

We have now received the Community Questionnaire analysis report and thanks to your thoughtful responses we have sufficient statistical evidence to justify the proposed Neighbourhood Plan policy amendments and will now continue to design and refine these vital areas of protection for the village. We are grateful for all your comments, and kind words, which have been carefully read; the report will be available on the website shortly.

Please be reassured that the Neighbourhood Plan Review Group continue to work on your behalf albeit by Zoom meetings, email and phone!

Take care and stay safe!

The Neighbourhood Plan Review Group